
I strongly oppose this bill. My family and I moved from Lake Oswego, where we lived on the main lake, to a house on the river last 
September simply to expand the scope of our boating activities. We are avid wakeboarders and wake surfers. The designated areas 
(zones) for wake surfing in the upper Willamette already provides a controlled and environmentally friendly solution.

Bill HB 2725 would prohibit my family, and many others, the opportunity to enjoy the Willamette River, while still caring for it for 
future generations.  


